Ref: ISB/CR/EC-1/2020

Date: 20/04/2020

## TUITION FEE CONCESSION FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2020-2021

Dear Parent,

Greetings!

Considering the prevailing situation of the outbreak of COVID 19, the Indian School Executive Committee has decided to extend the support to the parents those who are affected. The school invites the application for Fee Concession from the needy parents for the academic year starting from April 2020.

The parent those who are affected and genuinely require the financial support are requested to apply for the fee concession along with the supporting documents by filling up the Google Form which is available in the link <a href="https://forms.gle/iZe9UVZo9Vvuti569">https://forms.gle/iZe9UVZo9Vvuti569</a> on or before 30th April 2020.

The Executive Committee will scrutinize the applications and extend the support to the deserving parents for a specific period.

Best Regards

Prince S. Natarajan Hon. Chairman

**Executive Committee**